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The Institute has arranged two
occasions to get together with members during NASAA's Fall Conference in Boston. The first
is a reception we are sponsoring on Saturday, October 8 from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m., at the Bay
Tower on 60 State Street for members, their colleagues, and other invited guests who
attend the conference. Please be sure to pass the word along to those who may not receive
our mailings. The second is a meeting with members that is scheduled for Sunday, October
9, from 5:00 to 6:00 pm in the Westin Hotel, for the purpose of reviewing issues of concern
that may be brought up at the NASAA committee meetings, which begin the next day. This
meeting will be open to our members only. We will be sending a proper invitation to our
reception and more details of our meeting (and of NASAA's scheduled meetings when we
have more information). In the meantime, however, please mark your calendars and plan to
join us. We look forward to seeing you in Boston. Tamara Cain Assistant Counsel Susan S.
Burgess Legal Assistant
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